
 

ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF LABOR 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC HEARING  

 

RE: PROPOSED RULE CHANGE to 56 IL ADMIN CODE 210.110, 210.125, and 210.1010 

(DOMESTIC WORKERS)  

 

    

Notice is hereby given to the Public that on Monday, September 13 at 11am; via WebEx 

Video Conferencing Platform, the Illinois Department of Labor will hold a public hearing on a 

proposed rule change regarding the Department’s Domestic Workers Rule (56 IL ADMIN CODE 

210.110, 56 IL ADMIN CODE 210.125(NEW), AND 56 IL ADMIN CODE 210.1010), which amends 

the existing rules under the Minimum Wage Act (820 ILCS 105/1 et seq.). Any person interested 

in said regulatory change may attend the WebEx Hearing, and be heard regarding the proposed 

regulation, a copy of which can be found on the homepage of the Department’s website 

(https://www2.illinois.gov/idol/Pages/default.aspx) If you desire to make comments during the 

hearing or want to submit prepared comments, you must make your request in advance of the 

hearing to Assistant Director Jason Keller at Jason.Keller@Illinois.Gov  (The information for 

attending via the WebEx Platform are set out below). 

 

______________________________   Date: August 24, 2021 
 
 
 
Michael Kleinik, Director 
Illinois Department of Labor 

 

 

https://www2.illinois.gov/idol/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:Jason.Keller@Illinois.Gov


 

 

Join via link:  

 

Join by Phone: 

1-312-535-8110 (United States Toll) 

1-415-655-0002 (US Toll) 

Event numbers: 

Event number (access code):  177 683 6020 

Event Password:  bpTDkTSh542 (27835874 from phones) 

 

Join using Microsoft Lync or Microsoft Skype for Business 

Dial 1776836020.illinois@lync.webex.com 

 

 

 

https://illinois.webex.com/illinois/j.php?MTID=m8076c0ef2adbb1144cf9fbb288f0ae1c  

%20sip:1776836020.illinois@lync.webex.com
https://illinois.webex.com/illinois/j.php?MTID=m8076c0ef2adbb1144cf9fbb288f0ae1c

